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20t™ April 2018.
Dear Parents / Carers,
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are:

Reception: Tilly for her amazing progress and enthusiasm for learning.

Y1: Natalia for amazing phonics progress.

Y2: James for excellent work on time and for improving his work independently.

Y3: Grainne for always having lovely manners.

Y4: Tyree for showing excellent improvement in his attitude and behaviour, well done!
Y5: Victoria for always working hard and being attentive in lessons.

Y6: Jack for excellent writing in English using the slow writing technique.

Good-bye: today we say good-bye to Becky Gordon, one of the catering assistants. She is leaving us
to begin the role of Assistant Cook at another school. We send her all our best wishes.

ChildLine Assembly: we are grateful to Anne who gave two assemblies for the children this week on
how to stay safe. The main message was “Speak out, to stay safe”. Y5 and Y6 will be having ChildLine
Workshops in two weeks’ time.

Summer Uniform: may now be worn, but please make this decision based on the weather — not the
calendar! Winter uniform can still be worn.

Girls must only wear white socks with their summer dress. If it’s cold enough for
tights, perhaps the winter uniform should still be worn for a little longer!

When you are buying summer uniform please remember that girls should wear a red
sweatshirt cardigan with the school badge (as it is on the current green sweatshirt).
These cardigans should be available from Teamsports in Bilston Street,
Sedgley and Oakes in Dudley.

Boys’ Summer shirts: are available from Teamsports, Bilston Street. Shirts can
be ordered if they don’t have your size. Boys do not need to wear a tie with
the summer shirt.

PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL ITEMS OF UNIFORM ARE NAMED.
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Water in school: please make sure that your child has a bottle of water to drink during the day as the
school only provides children with water at lunchtime. This bottle should contain only plain water,
have a non-spill top and be named. This is particularly important as the weather gets warmer.

Term Time Absence Requests: all applications for absence in term time must be made on the school
form, which can be found on the school website or a copy can be obtained from the school office.

Please note very few requests are authorised as they must be for exceptional circumstances.
http://www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk/pdfs/form-absence.pdf

Lateness: Please note that no late marks will be authorised for a child with 7% or above lateness,
unless there are exceptional circumstances.

Free: We have two computer trolleys that we no longer need. If
anyone wants one (or both) please contact the office — if no-one
wants them they will be disposed of.

Have a good week,

S. M. Mason.
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